
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 22, 2010 

Enterprise Systems, Inc. 
3076 Red Barn Road  
Flint, MI  48507  
USA  

Attention:  Calvin Leeps, President  

Re:   ESI-CC Version 5 

 

Dear Mr. Leeps: 

This letter is to inform Enterprise Systems, Inc. that its payment application, ESI-CC 
Version 5, has received a grade of PASS from the PCI Security Standards Council (the 
“Council”) Quality Assurance Team. Your PA-QSA has been notified of this grade as 
well. This letter does not represent an endorsement of the Application, but rather 
validation that the minimum documentary requirements have now been met. 

Having achieved a passing grade, the Council will list the Application on its Validated 
Payment Application List once your invoice has been paid. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have about this process.   

Sincerely,  

Lindsay De Santis 
PA-DSS Program Manager 
PCI Security Standards Council, LLC 
401 Edgewater Place, Suite 600 
Wakefield, MA 01880 
pa-dss@pcisecuritystandards.org  
781-876-6249  
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